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Title 3 – Human Resources Code Revisions 

Staff Report 

 

 

Title 3 of the Annapolis City Code is devoted to Personnel Administration. This legislation is 

intended to simplify and reorganize that Title for ease of use, to clarify processes, to remove 

obsolete language, and to include substantive changes.  In addition, the legislation generally 

reflects changes in law, policy, and procedure. 

 

 

Prepared by Paul Rensted, Director of the Human Resources Dept. 


